
 
 

Dear Student: 

 

Pursuant to federal regulations in the Higher Education Act of 1965, as 

amended, colleges and universities are required to provide information 

about the institution and various programs and policies to prospective 

and enrolled students.  This information has been summarized on our 

website at http://finaid.uark.edu/office_information/student-consumer-

information.php.  Students will find information regarding the following 

topics: 
  

• General Institutional Information 

• Teacher Preparation Program Report 

• Student Financial Assistance 

• Health and Safety 

• Student Outcomes 

• Intercollegiate Athletic Program Participation Rates and Financial Support 

Data (Equity in Athletic Disclosure Act) 

• Voter Registration 
  

Should you have questions about any of this information, please contact 

the departments as indicated on the website.  You may also receive a 

paper copy of any of the disclosures at the Office of Financial Aid, 114 

Silas H. Hunt Hall, Fayetteville, AR, 72701.    
  

Sincerely, 
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Office of Financial Aid 

 


